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 Hello 

There have been lots of exciting things happening in school this week. Year 6 spent the day in 

the hall with a man dressed as an ancient Greek. Every time I walked through, they seemed 

to be having a great time. Year 3 went to the Roman baths and I was really impressed today 

when they brought their Hannah More Chronicles of extraordinary experiences to show me. 

They talked about their learning with such enthusiasm. When I went into Year 2 this week, 

they were learning about the difference between steerage and first class on the SS Great 

Britain. The children were excited to talk about their experience when they went to the ship. 

All of the trips and experiences that our children have bring learning to life!  

I am sorry that we have had to take the decision to close the whole school next Wednesday 

and Thursday. It has been hard to keep classes open during the two strike days so far. One 

teacher has been teaching two classes and I have been covering in Year 6. Last time, we had 

to close Reception at the last minute due to last minute decisions in other schools. The 

impact on staffing comes from the schools of staffs’ children closing, as much it does our own 

teachers striking. I am grateful for your understanding.  

Last year children had an extended day during Term 6, during 

which all children could choose exciting extra-curricular 

opportunities from 2.45 until 3.45. We will be doing this in 

Term 5 and 6 this year. Staff are currently deciding which clubs 

they will run and children will choose what they want to do 

before the end of the term. This will be every Monday in Term 

5 and 6. Every Monday children will stay in school until 3.45. 

More information will be sent out in the coming weeks.  

This week, we have been talking about feeling proud. Ask your 

child what they are most proud of this week. We have certainly 

been proud of them. I hope that you all have a restful weekend 

and we will look forward to seeing everyone next week.  

Mr Hawkins   







Year 3 trip to the Roman Baths! 
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